
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kevin Klein [kklein@yatespetroleum.com] 
Tuesday, December 20, 2011 3:47 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
RE: Applications 

Florene, 

Could we move the applications for both Belco wells to the next hearing? 

Thanks, 

Kevin Klein 
Landman 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
105 S. Fourth Street 
Artesia. NM 88210 
office: 575-748-4332 •O 
mobile: 575-317-4842 
kidein@vatesnetroleum,com 

From: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD rmailto:florene.davidson(astate.nm.us1 
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 9:04 AM 
To: Kevin Klein 
Subject: Applications 

Mr. Klein, David Brooks instructed me to set the following administrative applications for non-standard 

spacing units filed by you for hearing: 

Belco "AIA" Federal Well Nos. 5 and 6, Section 14, Township 20 South, Range 32 East 

These applications will be set for the January 5, 2012 examiner hearing. Please let me know if this date is not 

satisfactory with you. 

Thank you. 

Florene Davidson 

l 


